
 In the picture above, you can make 
out some of the approximately 100 

believers who came to an Aierdi fellowship 
last month from the three independent Baptist 
churches in our province. These are one of 
the rare opportunities they have to fellowship 
together, so the turnout is always good! 

On the left, you see the fine group of youth 
who came in early July: a mission team from 
another one of our special supporting 
churches, Brookside BC in Wisconsin.
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Websites: www.countingthestars.org / www.aierdi.org 
 Facebook: Andy Bonikowsky

Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through the webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!
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 On the right, you 
see the excellent 
youth group that 
came from our 
sending church. 

 The picture below 
is of Mimi and me with 
our son David’s in-
laws. José Antonio 
and Susy have a 
Baptist church plant in 
southeastern Spain.
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